
Tuesday 4th February
Mandela Class Assembly

Friday 7th Feb
PTA Sleepover

Thursday 13th Feb
Whole school Parents Are             

Friday 14th February
Children finish for half term

Monday 24th February
Children return from half term

Friday 28th February
Non Uniform-Bottle Donation

Thursday 6th March
World Book Day

Wednesday 12th March
Attenborough Class Assembly

Friday 14th March
Non Uniform-Chocolate/Easter Eggs Donation

Friday 21st March
Sports Relief

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th March
Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 2nd April
PTA Easter Bingo
Friday 4th April

Egg Rolling and Egg Decorating  Competiton
Easter Bonnet Parade

Children finish for Easter at 1:30pm

;

newsletter
What a Week! 

IMPORTANT DATES

BEECHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL
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Well, 2025 seems to be keeping us on our toes! 

Thank you to all of the parents who spoke to us or sent
their well wishes for the recent Ofsted visit. Another

example of how truly wonderful the Beechwood
Community are. 

Thank you also to those of you who completed the Parent
View to share your views on our little school. 

We were pleased that the inspector got to see how
wonderful the children of Beechwood are- he

commented on how polite, friendly and honest they were
during his time here. 

The report will take a few weeks to be processed before
we can share this with you. We will be able to share the
successes and any recommendations with you once the

report in released. 

Aside from our visitors, it has been a lovely week filled
with more fun and learning! Year 3 continue to impress
us in the swimming pool and  it was lovley to see some
parents from Picasso class enjoying their Pick Up and

Play sesison on Tuesday. 

To those new parents to the school, we thought it would
be a good idea to give you a little insight into our Easter

celebrations. On the final day of this term, Friday 4th
April, the children are invited to join in with 2

competitions: 
Egg Rolling (your child brings in a hard boiled egg,

with their name on, and we have a race to see
whose rolls the furthest down the car park hill)

Egg Decorating (children are invited to decorate an
egg and we will choose class winners). 

We are also inviting Reception, Year 1 and 2 to create
Easter Bonnets for our Easter Parade. 



Kagan- 1282

House POINTS!
Costa- 1016

DeBono- 1065 Hyerle- 1408

Well done to Evelyn Huetson for
winning a Gold Box prize this week! 
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PICASSO
Myles Scott and Hollie Nam

 ROSEN
Mia Richards and George Metcalfe

ATTENBOROUGH
Elliot Swan and Elsie Clark

PANKHURST
Mya Stokes and Reece Carmichael 

HAWKING
James Jolleys, Martha Hayes and Hope

Porter
MALALA

 Thomas Everett and Charlie Proctor
MANDELA

Mollie Brewster and Max Proctor

CERTIFICATE WINNERS

GOLDEN BOX WINNER

wellbeing certificates
PICASSO

Kaitlyn Connolly
ROSEN

Harry Foran
ATTENBOROUGH

Olivia Beech
PANKHURST

Alijah Watling
HAWKING

Annalise Moorcroft
MALALA

Evelyn Huetson
MANDELLA

Daisy-Mai Lunt
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Following on from the latest information shared with parents
and carers regarding attendance, this image highlights the

importance of every minute in school. 

Attendance
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Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of vehicles
parking in an unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times. We

understand that the school's location may pose challenges when it comes to
finding suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that you remain

mindful and considerate of others when parking your vehicles. 
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term time holidays
We have seen an increase in applications for Term Time holidays. As you
will have read in letters sent by Mrs Kidd last accademic year, the laws
around this have changed and become much tighter. I appreciate the

difficulties, yet unless there is an exceptional reason, we are not allowed
to authorise holidays and fines have to be issued. 
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